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From: Page Vick - NOAA Affiliate <page.vick@noaa.gov>


Sent: Monday, April 15, 2019 2:38 PM


To: Kristin McCleery


Subject: Winter-Run info in the SOS


Attachments: 2-2-Status-of-Species-and-CH-V3.docx


Hi Krisitin,


I'm working with Brittany on updating the SOS for ROCon. Naseem commented on page 3 (attached) about


having 2017 and 2018 number for winter-run returns. I found a CDFW report for 2017 returns but I can't find


anything about 2018. Where did you get your info?


Thanks,


Page


--

Page Vick


Green Sturgeon Recovery

Contractor with Lynker Technologies


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


California Central Valley Office


Office: (916) 930-3728


page.vick@noaa.gov



